
 
 

May 1, 2015 
 
Dear Friend and Supporter of C.A.R., 
 
The New England Regional Meeting of the National Society of the Children of the American Revolution is being 
held on July 7 and 8, 2015 at the Renaissance Providence Downtown Hotel in Providence, RI. The New 
England Region of C.A.R. is comprised of the following states: New Hampshire, Connecticut, Rhode Island, 
Massachusetts, Vermont, and Maine. 
 
We would like to continue our tradition of offering gracious and generous hospitality to our members and seek 
your support as a Patron of the Meeting. With your help, we can ensure a successful Regional Meeting that 
will be exciting and memorable for those attending and fan the flames of C.A.R. among the members. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail it along with your check as instructed on the form. We will 
acknowledge your donation in our Program. 
 
Your encouragement, interest, and financial support are greatly appreciated by the New England Region. 
 
Sincerely, 
Colin Voloshin     Mr. Adam W. Bartow 
National Vice President    Senior National Vice President 
New England Region    New England Region 
 

 

I/We would like to be a Patron for the 57th New England Regional Meeting: 
 

______ Above $100.00 Diamond Patron  
______ $ 100.00  Gold Patron  
______ $   50.00  Silver Patron 
______ $   25.00  Bronze Patron  
______ $   10.00  Family 
______ $     5.00  Individual 

 
 
NAME___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS/ST/ZIP_________________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL OR PHONE________________________________________________________ 
 
IN HONOR OF (optional)____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Make checks payable to: New England Region, N.S.C.A.R. 
Send checks to: Adam W. Bartow, 5 Linlew Drive, Apt. 12, Derry, NH 03038 
 

ALL CONTRIBUTIONS TO C.A.R. ARE ELIGIBLE FOR TAX DEDUCTIONS 
C.A.R. IS A TAX-EXEMPT ORGANIZATION UNDER 501(c)(3) 

 


